From: Owen Trepanier [mailto:owen@owentrepanier.com]
Sent: Wednesday, November 09, 2016 10:13 AM

To: Samuel Kaufman <skaufman@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: Taxis

Hi Commissioner,

If tonight's meeting is an opportunity to unleash innovation and allow our community
transportation free choice, | respectfully request you take action to eliminate the taxi
companies' market protection and allow services such as Uber to operate in KW.
Thank you very much for your service to our community.

Owen Trepanier



